
 

 

VISIT TO APNA GHAR – Rehabilitation Centre BAWANA 

 

“Our greatest weakness lies in giving up. The most certain way to succeed is always to try 

just one more time.” 

The JKPS fraternity, in sync with our motto, Shubh Karman Te Kabhoo Na Taro, has always 

tried to put our best foot forward in sharing our blessings with the underprivileged members 

of our society. Our young Jaspalians paid a visit to the APNA GHAR – Rehabilitation Center 

in Bawana on 6th May, 2024 to observe the campus, understand the functioning of the 

institution and contribute our part in assisting the people living there.  

 

 It was endearing to see such a loving and close-knit set-up of family-like care systems. The 

campus was beautifully well maintained and Jaspalians interacted with the elderlies with love 

and afftecion.  

 

 

 



 

 

Our school distributed routine items including cooking oil, salt, biscuits, toilet cleaners, etc 

which are beneficial for daily use. People present there exhibited such amazing talents and 

reflected happiness and love in their eyes. It was truly a pleasure to share a few moments with 

all of them! 

 

 


